
Interested 1
st
 and 2

nd
 year students from your College of Veterinary Medicine may submit their 

applications for the 2017 MVSP in France to Dr. Ludovic Freyburger.  We provide an 

opportunity for three North American students to spend their summer research training in 

laboratories at one of the French veterinary schools.   

The interested students can find the detailed application requirements and proceedings as well as 

further information on the international program including the research topics to choose from on 

the Merial Web site (http://www.merialscholars.com/students/Pages/European-Schools.aspx).  

The deadline for students to submit application is January 16, 2017.  This is likely to be extended 

given the late announcement. 
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